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This letter is being sent to you on behalf of the Colorado Family Support Council (CFSC). The CFSC is a non-profit 501(c)(3)organization representing child support professionals across Colorado.  

We host an annual conference to provide education and training on the ever-changing laws, policies, and procedures to child support workers and attorneys statewide in an effort to stay current and proactive. Our 2020 conference will be held in Loveland, CO from May 31st through June 3rd.

An important part of our annual conference has been to conduct several auctions to benefit charities that assist families.  Each year a charity or charities are chosen that provide services in some regions of Colorado. This year, the CFSC has chosen Caruso Family Charities based on their commitment to serving individuals, children and families.

Caruso Family Charities helps families whose child/children are being treated for a life-threatening illness by providing financial assistance so the family can focus on caring for their child. Their mission is to help families relieve some of the financial pressures so the family can focus on caring for the needs of their child. Caruso Family Charities personally visit each family to assess the situation and then help solve the problem whether it’s keeping a family in a home for a 3 months span until other resources can be enacted or helping a stranded family get their child to necessary appointments or treatments.  We would like to ask your business to donate any item to be used in the auction or as a door prize at our conference.  Any donation would be greatly appreciated and we will be pleased to acknowledge your generosity and support.  

Each year we are amazed at the generosity and support that businesses such as yours have shown to our organization. It provides us with the potential to broaden the area and number of children and families that may benefit from our fundraisers.

If you have any questions regarding our request or donation pickup, please contact me directly at (       )-(      )-(       ).

Thank you, in advance, for your willingness to participate in such an important venture.

Sincerely,



Colorado Family Support Council

